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changes having to do with tags should go through the full non-expedited process.  They wished to revisit 
this topic.  Spears, serving on one of the subc
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A motion was made by Easton and seconded by Dille to drop the tags on the one credit-hour 
courses (motion withdrawn).  Discussion: Academic Affairs has done this before when courses 
with one-credit hour and two tags have come before the committee.  Committee discussed this in 
more detail.  Committee members were concerned about not allowing one tag for a one credit hour 
course.  Discussion continued.  Since there is a taskforce working on K-State 8 tagging, this will be 
part of the task force’s deliberations, but a decision needs made for courses coming through now as 
to what Academic Affairs will accept.  Dyer made a comment about courses that are tied to each 
other with pre-requisites and perhaps it would be possible to tag the third course, etc.  Zajac 
wondered if we might contact this department and find out first what options can be provided.  
Sachs would also like to know the options.  How do committee members feel about allowing the 
tags to be placed on the third course in the series?  Discussion ensued. 

 
 Spears motioned to table the three ARCH one-cre
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3. (Old Business) Update on the following course 


